
Like many other residents, I am saddened by the news that the YMCA will not re-open.  I have 
been a member for years and both my children learned to swim there, went to programs, were 
members, and both worked there as well in years gone by. 
 

I would be willing to sit on any committee or group willing to work on a replacement regional 
facility.  I would hope that the possibility exists for the area to be able to use at least part of the 
existing YMCA building before a permanent replacement can be built. 
 
Anne Sweeney 
r.anne.sweeney@gmail.com 
Home:  902-648-3455 
Cell:  902-307-2420 
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